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Partner Howard Mavity's Blog Featured On Forbes.com

News

1.08.14 

Partner Howard Mavity’s blog entitled “Will OSHA’s Shame Game Improve Workplace Safety?” was

featured on Forbes.com.

In his blog, Howard explains that a proposal by the Occupational Safety and Health Administration to

require employers to electronically submit data and then to make that data available online to the

public, is part of a naming and shaming approach that is counterproductive for workplace safety.

Howard said the proposal could even encourage employers to suppress information out of fear they

will be publicly ridiculed. Read the article on Forbes.com
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